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Chair Thomas and Committee Members,
I am a proponent of Hb 2236.

The parents of our children must keep control over their children. It appears that the public schools are
trying to become the parents and pushing their agendas upon on our children. I have 8 grandchildren in
three types of school choices.

Many are leaving the public schools for these practices of public schools. Some are not able to afford
too leave, or have to work and are unable to be home to teach their children.

This bill just directs the education and upbringing of their children including the right to object to

harmful or inappropriate educational materials and activities. It leaves the authority with the parents
and NOT the government.

Please pass Hb 2236.

Thank you
Debbie Detmer



